
Healthy Campus Initiative – Campuswide Survey 

 

What is it 

We are very excited with the level of involvement and participation from UCR 

faculty, staff and students in support of the development of the UCR Healthy 

Campus Initiative (HCI). As we build out our strategic plan, we want to ensure 

that the priorities, goals and strategies meet the needs of our campus 

community. 

To understand the impact of HCI on health and well-being at UCR, we are 

conducting a three-year research study. We are asking UCR faculty, staff 

and students to take 15 minutes to complete the HCI survey by June 29, 

2018. Participation is voluntary and all responses are anonymous.  

 

For your time, we are offering a $5 gift card for UCR Dining to the first 500 

respondents. We are also offering to all, a chance to enter into a drawing to 

win 1 of 6 $50 Barnes and Noble gift cards.  

 

If you have any questions about this survey, please contact 

healthycampus@ucr.edu. 

 

If you would like to participate in this survey, please visit: 

https://bit.ly/2sOYNB0 
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